

Federation 2.0 Working Group Meeting Notes

Fed2 WG Google folder:

<https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1PImB85xOfP9tNwSsxamo7oR6mqm7Nxo?usp=sharing>

Meeting <https://internet2.zoom.us/j/8853848902?pwd=ZzNtZS80QUcrVkF6V3lWWTXE2VFdBdz09>

time:

<https://www.timeanddate.com/worldclock/fixetime.html?msg=REFEDS+Federation+2.0+Conference+Call+%28every+two+weeks%29&iso=20190626T11&p1=179&ah=1>

Wednesday, July 7, 2021

Attending: Tom B, Judith B, Craig L, David , Dedra C, Alan B

Regrets: Lucy L

Agenda:

1. Use ORCID IDs for authors?
2. Review latest updates and changes to the draft doc. [draft Fed2 report](#)
 - a. Are there any more substantial chunks still to come?
3. Action Items

Yes to ORCID IDs. Tom will provide a place in which authors can write down their ORCID IDs.

Dedra completed an initial pass over the examples from the firel section, conceived as a way to introduce the key A-I concepts by examples, for readers not very familiar with all this. Some comments were added to that section to be taken into account by Tom during an editorial pass.

WG members should look through the report to look for citations that should be referenced in support. Added a References section at the end of the draft report, and WG members should add potential refs there. It'll get cleaned up and linked to the text later.

Study Process section still being worked on (by Judith, though Community Observations is complete). Judith will add a section to the Fed2 wiki about the Stone Soup process and the artifact we captured of all of the stones that were produced. That wiki section will be referenced in the report.

Tom will do an editorial pass over the doc, aiming to complete before our next meeting on July 21.

Re authorization, give it a positive spin (the 'let them in' process rather than the "keep them out" process). Maybe refer to Zero Trust Architecture, but be careful of the hypiness of the term.